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From: John Edwards <bayareamso@aol.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 5, 2020 6:08 PM 
To: Environment <Environment@hayward-ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Hayward Sustainability Committee to discuss possible limitations on gas stations  
  

CAUTION:This is an external email. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you know the 
content is safe. 

You are aware of the pandemic that we are all still going thru. Gas sales still off 25%. Kick us while we’re 
all down.  Stop Selling flavored cigs, cigars, vapors single cigars. Yet our fees to Hayward and California 
still the same    If your taking away our revenue it should cost you also.  I’m not sure what you want to 
take away from us now, but it’s getting to point that it’s not worth investing any more in Hayward 
because Hayward seems to think it’s never enough. I’ve been in Hayward for 33 years at this location. I 
work more and more hrs each month to make ends meet and Hayward city council wants more. You all 
did such a great job chasing business out of Hayward  

Sent from my iPad 
 
 
On Nov 5, 2020, at 4:02 PM, City of Hayward <environment@hayward-ca.gov> wrote: 

   
 

 

Dear Service Station Owners & Operators, 

  

On Monday, November 9, 2020, at 4:30 p.m., the City of Hayward Council 

Sustainability Committee will consider possible policy changes related to the 

establishment of new and expansion of existing service stations selling fossil 

fuels. No decisions will be made at this meeting. If recommended by the 

Committee, staff will present the item to the full City Council in 2021.  

  

The meeting will be on Zoom and YouTube. Links are included on the meeting 

agenda. The meeting agenda and staff report are available at this link. 

With questions or comments on this item, please email environment@hayward-

ca.gov. Thank you.  
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